ILlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures

17th October, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your lstter of the
13th instant, forwarding one from Mr. Lewls respecting =
design of welded bedplate proposed by HMessrs. Burmeister &
Wain's Maskin-og Skibsbyggeri, the contents of which have
been noted, and I have to thank Mr. Lewis for his attention
in the matter,

I think it well to enclose a copy of
a compunication which has to-day been addressed to the
Copenhagen Surveyors on the subject, together with a copy
of the sketch referred to therein,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW,

WATTS 0253




